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Nursery 

Newsletter 

 17th May 2019 

This week we have been… 
 

 Talking about and looking at old toys and comparing them to present day toys.   
 We have been working in the McDonalds Drive Thru’ in the outside area and 

performing shows on the stage in the theatre area. 
 Learning the sounds ‘d’ and ‘i’.   

Important Dates and Messages: 
 
 

 
 Morning and Afternoon Children : In order to avoid congestion at the classroom door, 

we are asking you to drop off your child at the blue gate and not to stand at the classroom door. 
But, please come in if you need to speak to a member of staff! (All day children are to be dropped 
off at the classroom door.) 

 
 Thank you to everyone who attended our Phonic Workshop, we hope you found it useful. 

 
 As the weather is getting warmer, children will need to be protected against the sun. Please 

ensure that sun cream is applied at home, before the sessions begin, as staff are not allowed to apply 
it at school. If you wish to send in sun cream, it needs to be clearly labelled with your child’s name 
and will be kept in school.  (Please be aware that staff can only supervise children as they apply it for 
themselves.) The children will also need sunhats. 
 

 It is school policy to bring water in bottles rather than squash.  
 

 Please remember to send in £5 cookery /craft donation for this half term. 
 

 Does anyone have any large cable reels we could have for our outside area, please? 
 

  
 
 

 
 

Happy 4th Birthday to Jensen. 
                      


